September 14, 2015
To Whom It May Concern:

On September 14, 2015 a walk though was completed by Fanning Springs Fire Rescue at
Advanced Tire Recycling, 8369 SW County Road 313. During this visit we again
observed the active progression of compliance with the DEP’s last site visit’s new
recommendations. We noted that the isles were clear and access in and around the tires
was provided. Tires were in the process of being moved to recommended locations. Fire
extinguishers were readily available, marked and annual maintenance was up to date. The
owner agreed to relocate some of the trailers back to previous positions that complied
with our earlier recommendations.

We appreciate the owner’s willingness to work with the fire department in mitigating as
many hazards as possible within their control. Feel free to contact us with any questions
Or concerns.

Sincerely, @ﬂ‘k—

Ron McQueen
Chief, Fanning Springs Fire Rescue




